
Dear Future Fourth Graders and Families,
We look forward to meeting you very soon!  The items listed below are what you will need to have a 
successful year in fourth grade.  We suggest shopping at Target, Walmart or Big Lots where many of the
school supplies will soon be on sale for a great price.  You will need to replenish your supplies throughout 
the school year as needed.

District Provided Chrome Book

Supplies needed to be successful in 4th grade…
You will need a backpack (preferably without wheels) to carry your supplies to and from school as well as 
one small pencil pouch to keep your individual supplies in your desk.

 4 plastic two-pocket folders 
 3 spiral notebooks 
 Pink erasers
 Highlighters – 1 pink, 1 yellow
 1 small set of markers (no more than 10)
 1 set of colored pencils
 1 set of crayons
 1 pack of whiteboard markers with a small whiteboard eraser (you may use an old, clean sock)
 1 pair of scissors 
 Quality ear buds in a sturdy container with name (Please no Bluetooth earbuds.)

**We do not allow mechanical pencils in class because they tend to be a distraction**
**It is not necessary for a 3 ringed binder this year**

Classroom Supplies
The following supplies are items we will store and use throughout the school year.

 5 glue sticks
 1 package (3-4 pads) of 3”x3” sticky notes 
 Reams of white copy paper (as many as you wish to donate)
 Colored copy paper
 Kleenex boxes
 Surface/Disinfecting Wipes

Please bring all your supplies with you on the first day of school - Monday, July 8th.  The families at 
Eastvale are always so wonderful and we thank you in advance for your help in starting another 
successful school year!  

Sincerely,
Mrs. Hoffman and Mrs. Cummings


